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5.2 The Committee noted the table at Appendix A which provided the forecast of % change in
total teaching area and taught student headcount from 2015-16 to 2018-19. The
Committee discussed the options outlined in the paper which included:

the construction a new a new teaching block at Thornhaugh Mews (this proposal
was included as the next item on the agenda of this meeting);

improved use of departmental teaching space;
temporary pop-up teaching space; and
additional external third party space.

5.3 The Committee discussed the utilisation of teaching space at UCL. It was noted that the
frequency of use of space was high. However, there was a need to work on the occupancy
numbers in rooms and the accuracy of the data on bookable teaching space. It was noted
that the Estates Division and Faculty Managers would need to work together to ensure that
the data on teaching space was accurate. It was acknowledged that UCL would need to
implement a range of options in order to improve teaching space capacity including the
review of data on bookable teaching space.

54 Resolved: The Committee no



b) That a review be carried out to ensure the proposed scheme fitted with UCL's
objectives for the Estate and would enable the submittal of detailed plans, budget and



8.1

STUDENT ACCOMMODATION SUPPLY AND EMC 2-6 (15-16)
DEMAND AT UCL

Considered: The Committee considered the report on Student Accommodation Supply and
Demand at UCL as set out at EMC 2-6 (15-16). This provided options which UCL could







13. DATE OF NEXT MEETING

13.1 Noted: That the next meeting of EMC would be held on 15 June 2016 at 8.30 a.m.

14. ANY OTHER BUSINESS

14.1 There was no other business discussed.
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